Social Sciences Department
Minutes of the January 5, 2011 meeting
Those in attendance included: Laura Weir, Brian Page, Mark Herman, Sabine Maetzke, Terri Heck,  Terry Leary, Truman Bass and Kathy Clark.  

Topics on the agenda included:
I.  Assessment Update and Scoring – Professor Marty Ambrose attended the meeting to give an update and discuss the WOH 1030 assessment scoring. Faculty were asked if they wanted to serve on the scoring team.
II. SACS and QEP – information provided in the all college meeting was discussed. A SACS general information on the reaffirmation process handout was distributed.
III. Syllabus changes – it was noted that the date to submit any syllabus changes were due this month to the curriculum committee if the changes were to occur in Fall 2011.  
 
